Year 4 Edition 5

www.lowther.richmond.sch.uk

We tove learning at Lowther

{Deor Parents, Carers and Friends,]

Hello everyone. It's been an exciting week in
Year 4, with lots going on across the curricu-
lum. Thank you to everyone who attended the
PGL meeting last night—I'm very excited about
the trip, and I am sure the children are too! For
any parents/carers who were unable to at-
tend, I will send out the information provided,
and please do get in touch if you have any

uestions.
A Wr Thomas

This week we have been learning...

The children have really enjoyed our learning about
Black History Month. They were very enthusiastic
uwhen researching Africa’'s countries and capital cities
as part of Ms Palmer's challenge. Get learning over the
weekend! We are also finding out about the influence
of Black culture on music, which the children are en-
joying. In maths we moved on to addition and sub-
traction and in €nglish, we have started to write our
descriptive pieces about the rainforest. Next week, we'll
be performing a harvest song in the form of a poem at
the harvest festival assembly, uhich is very exciting.

Upcoming events and diary dates
= 13.10.22 Boys' football tourna-

This week'’s
home learning

This week, I'd like the chil-
dren to learn their verse of
our poem for the harvest fes-
tival assembly next Friday,
21st  October. They should
also complete one activity
from the homework grid,
continue to practise their fo-
cus times tables and record
their reading in their jour-
nals. Don't forget the Black
History Month challenge.

Black History Month Challenge

Coats and PE kit
As the weather is becoming more

ment changeable, children should have a
= 17th,18th and 19th October Par- coat in school every day. Please en-
ents’ consultations sure it is named.
= 18.10.22 Basketball tournament Thank you for your support with PE
=  21.10.22 Harvest festival assembly kit. It should brought into school on
=  21.10.22 Break up for half term Monday and remain in school for the
=  1.11.22 Return to school week.
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